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09 July 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Class allocation for September 2019 

As you know, I inform parents and children at the earliest opportunity about class allocation for the next academic 
year. This gives you the time and opportunity to manage the transition effectively with your child. This is the 
culmination of work that began in the Autumn Term 2018, where we consider the best options for each class of 
children. 
 
I am delighted to tell you that once again we are in the fortuitous position of being fully staffed, despite the national 
teacher recruitment crisis. Having a stable and experienced staff enables us to achieve the best possible educational 
outcomes for your children, and I would like to thank the Class Teachers and Teaching Assistants for all their hard 
work and commitment to the children in their care.  
 
I have had to consider very carefully where to place each Teacher, given their previous experience and where they are 
likely to add the most value, as well as considering the class profiles and their historic provision.  
I have therefore decided the following: 
 

Present class September 2019 Class Teacher 

Year 2 3 Willow Mrs Keane 

3 Holly Miss Derbyshire/Mrs Corbridge 

3 Holly 4 Juniper Miss Park 

3 Willow 4 Oak Miss Tanner 

4 Oak 5 Maple Mr Moonie 

4 Juniper 5 Elm Miss Shardlow 

5 Elm 6 Beech Miss Brown 

5 Beech 6 Rowan Mrs Higginson 

5 Maple 6 Poplar Miss Reynolds 

 
I hope that the children will have a very happy and productive year.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Christina Singh 

 
Headteacher 
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